
LATEST EMAIL FROM DENISE  
IN OUR NZ LINK WI 
 
From: Denise Gavin  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 10:41 PM 
To: Julia Warne  
Subject: newsletter 
		
Morning	Julia.		Glad	that	Keith	got	the	best	of	the	Baslow	weather	and	will	remind	us	of	the	UK	weather	
from	time	to	time!	
		
Forgot	to	tell	you	that	when	I	read	the	last	newsletter	we	noticed	that	a	Val	B	was	mentioned.		We	also	
have	a	Val	B	and	she	was	tickled	pink	to	hear	this	and	has	reminded	me	to	tell	you!!!			So	I	have	now!	
		
We	are	still	plodding	along	with	a	wet	winter	here.		Promise	of	a	bit	of	sun	today	which	will	brighten	the	
spirits!	
		
Denise		x	x	
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